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Subject: What a day!
Date: Wednesday, 25 March 2020 at 7:26:18 pm Australian Eastern Daylight Time
From: Jeremy Stowe-Lindner
To: #Staff - General Admin, #Staff - Generic Logins, #Staff - Instrumental Staff, #Staff - Lab

Assistants, #Staff - Library, #Staff - Shlichim, #Staff - Student Assistants, #Staff - Teachers
ALL, #Staff - Teachers Creche, #Staff - Teachers ELC
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Dearest Colleagues,
What a day! It has gone so so well, and whilst everyone is exhausted, just two days to go of the Digital
Bialik trial.
We are all learning, here, but what a great opportunity to establish our community as a leader in this new
world.
I know it is preUy franVc, and thank you to everyone who completed their evaluaVon reviews – please
keep these coming as it is invaluable to guide our pracVce for next term.
I would like to share with you some feedback from parents:
 
-       Please pass on our thanks to the entire teaching staff. They have handled this situation

perfectly and online classes are running smoothly.
 
-       So proud of our school, our teachers and our community. An emotional day. The school

has put so much effort into supporting our children’s learning. It’s definitely hit home.
Teachers who may also be parents of the school well done. I’m sure it’s hard also
attending to the needs of your own kids today.

 
-       Just a quick note to commend all involved with the Digital learning initiative. In a tough

time for all it is comforting to have some normality for our children. Upon observing a
class or 2 it seems to be running very smoothly and my kids , at least, seem engaged
and interested.

 
-       Just a quick email to say what an AMAZING JOB you all have done with the kids and

their home learning. It has worked so smoothly at our house and I have to say I
couldn’t be more prouder to be lucky enough to send our kids to Bialik. The staff are to
be commended - its a pretty incredible feat that has been pulled off! Well done to all

! ! ! !

So to everyone, thank you! And on to tomorrow.

Stay safe and healthy,

Jeremy

 
 
 
 
Jeremy Stowe-Lindner
Principal
 
Bialik College
429 Auburn Road, Hawthorn, VIC, 3122, Australia
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